
Headteacher’s Welcome

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had another busy fortnight! Not only have Year 4 completed

the Multiplications Check; Year 1 completed the phonics screen and

we have had several exciting trips and visits. For example, an

ambulance visited Acorns class last week. The children got to go

inside, talk to the Paramedics and ask lots of questions. It was a really

lovely moment and helped the children with their topic work.

This week, I have seen some wonderful writing in Oak class. The

children have been hard at work and are getting excited about their

school trip next week.

Elder are busy preparing for the production. It has been great seeing

them rehearse in the hall. It is going to be a wonderful show.

Just a reminder that we do have a Twitter account! Please sign up and

follow. Mrs Hopkins often updates it. A new website is also on the way.

It is currently being constructed and will be revealed before the end of

term.

Have a wonderful weekend! Best wishes, the Thakeham Team
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Who Are We Celebrating This Week?
Positive, 

Persevering Perry

Co-operative 

Caring Chloe

Headteacher

Award

Reflective, 

Reviewing Rowan

Curious, 

Questioning Cleo

Fiyin (Acorn)
Marcus (Maple)

Mary (Elder)

Zeb (Acorn) Grace (Elder)
Leonie (Elder)
Timmy (Elder)

Governor Award
Grace (Elder)
Leonie (Elder)
Timmy (Elder)

Jake (Acorn)
Bertie (Oak)
Sam (Oak)
Ben (Elder)

Leighton (Elder)
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Reading Ladders

The following children have reached the top of their class Reading Ladders. This means they have 

consistently completed their reading HW and developed that life-long love of reading! Well done to: 

Iga and Reggie (Oak)

Charlie and Lucy (Maple)

Ava, Lexi and Lily (Elder)

Attendance Figures 

Thank you for your support in helping our pupils to see the value in each and every day at school.

We track attendance because only a little missed can have a huge long-term impact on a child’s

progress. Our target is 97%. Current attendance percentages for the new academic year to date

are:

Acorn Class: 93.16%

Oak Class: 93.15%

Maple Class: 93.19%

Elder Class: 82.76%
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FOTS Disco

It is next Friday. FOTS have been hard at work making sure it is a memorable event. Please see the

posters and buy a ticket.

Transition and Changes to Staffing for Next Academic Year 

A letter was sent by Mr McDonald this week detailing classes, staffing and transition arrangements.

A letter was also sent by Mr McDonald letting you all know about staff members who will, sadly, be

moving on to new challenges come the end of term. Please do have a read and feel free to make

contact if you have any questions.

Sports Day

This will be held July 15th and families are welcome to attend! Details will be sent to you next week.

Parent Governor

The Board are in need of another Parent Governor. If you are interested, please email Mr McDonald

at head@thakehamps.co.uk

New Acorns Pupils 

We had the most wonderful ‘Welcome Evening’ for the incoming families to our Reception Class,

Acorns.

We are lucky in that we are full in our EYFS class ahead of September. This is a lovely position to be

in and we are excited about it!

We are looking forward to welcoming our 15 new pupils and know that the whole community will

care for them and help them to grow in the way that all pupils before them have.

Parent Council 

Mr McDonald would really like to start a Parent Council. One parent has come forward already. The

Council will be an opportunity for you to support the school with providing ‘parent voice’ on aspects

of school improvement. It would, of course, be a professional body aimed at growing the school in a

forward-thinking and positive manner and not a vessel for voicing any significant concerns. If you are

interested, please email him at head@thakehamps.co.uk.
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General Notices

Car Park

A gentle reminder, that the car park should not be used for picking up and dropping off. Please use

Steyning Grammar School’s car park.

Attendance

Please ensure you complete a holiday form ahead of any planned absence. You can obtain these

from Mrs Campbell in the office.

Speaking to a Teacher

Our Team are wonderfully hard-working and caring. So, always happy to discuss any aspects of

your child’s learning or support with worries. Please feel free to arrange a telephone call or email the

office.

Dates for Your Diary

• 1st July: FOTS School Disco

• 4th July: INSET

Feedback is Always Welcome!

We always welcome feedback. It is part of our valued reflective process and helps move a school

forward. You can get in touch via the office, email the office or contact the Headteacher directly at

head@thakehamps.co.uk.

If you would rather provide written feedback, please write something in the space below and hand

into the office. Mrs Campbell will then pass it on.
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Time to Shine! 

Please see below for some exciting news from our community. We are so proud of everything our

pupils do and want to share!

Huxley completed a Rubik’s Cube, Iga gained a Zumba Dance medal, Leighton took part in a CB 
Pro football tournament & was named Manager’s Player of the Year, Charlie received a Most 
Improved Player of the year football trophy, Edie gained a swimming badge & Erin Watts 
received a badge for her tractor parade.

Our School Values

Care – Cooperation – Honesty – Responsibility – Perseverance – Curiosity - Reflection

These are the values that drive our school. They feed into how we learn, how we act with one another, how
we teach, how we handle our pastoral elements; so much of what we do! So, it is important we remember
them. Our Super Learning Heroes relate directly to these and are how we make our values child friendly.
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